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Jennifer Ross

From: Brian Hart <brian.jen.hart@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 4:12 PM
To: Jennifer Ross
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re 2035 West Boston Blvd. and 2027 West Boston Blvd.

Dear Ms. Ross, 
 
I wanted to reach out and introduce myself, I am the homeowner at 2007 W. Boston Blvd.  We have been homeowners 
in the Boston Edison district since May 2021.  I couldn't be happier with our wonderful neighbors. 
 
One of the reasons that led us to this neighborhood is the rich history and the appearance of all of the beautiful homes 
on the block, especially the pride in ownership that my neighbors have. 
 
Regarding the two neighboring properties I mentioned in the subject line-- I have no issues whatsoever regarding the 
exterior lighting appearance with either home. In comparison with other homes in the area, I feel that the lighting is 
within the same realm of appropriateness. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Brian Hart 
248-762-8688 
 


